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Managers have a key role under the Public Interest Disclosures Act 2022. 
You:

•	 can receive disclosures from staff you supervise

•	 must communicate reports received to a disclosure officer, and

•	 must not discuss reports you receive with anyone except a maker  
of the PID or a disclosure officer.

Make sure you are able to recognise information from a staff member 
that may be a public interest disclosure and know what you need to do.

and the  
PID Act

Managers

Disclosure officer / manager: 
 

If you or someone you work with would like confidential and independent support before or after making 
a report you can contact the Whistleblower Support Team at the NSW Ombudsman on 1800 716 766 or 

whistleblowersupport@ombo.nsw.gov.au


